

BATS Holiday Reminder – Closed on Monday, January 2, 2012 In Observance of New Year's Day

Dear Member,

The BATS BYX Exchange, BATS BZX Exchange and BATS Options Exchange will be closed on Monday, January 2, 2012 in observance of the New Year's Day holiday. Normal trading will resume Tuesday, January 3, 2012.

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions. Thank you for your continued support of BATS.

BATS Trade Desk

913.815.7001

tradedesk@batstrading.com www.batstrading.com/alerts

www.batsoptions.com/alerts